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          May 12, 2024 
 
Att: Residents of Esopus Fire District 
 
 The New York State burn ban is set to expire on Wednesday May 15th 2024, as 
of that date we will be issuing burn permits again. The best way to obtain a burn 
permit is to email burnpermit@esopusfd.com or stop at the firehouse on the 2nd-4th 
Thursday evening at 7pm and one of the officers will be happy to assist you. We 
appreciate your cooperation in this process. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Camuto  
Chief of Esopus Fire Department 
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